From: Terri Nesci

Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 1:14 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: 101 Bloomington Development

A 12 storey highrise is not appropriate for Oakridges. Why do developers not work within the official planning bylaws? A 12 storey highrise will be an eyesore for homes on Grovepark and cause congestion around the area. The minimum vegetation protection areas must also be ensured. I do not support a 12 storey building.

Thank you.

Tess Nesci

35 Pagoda Dr.

Richmond Hill